
 A weekly newsletter with NCCC news and 

information for the Week of December 20, 2021 

 
 
The College is Closed Friday, December 24, 2021 to January 4, 2022 
Enjoy Your Break!     
 
 

 

Enrollment Center:  
Fall 2021 Final Grades will be available on Banner Web on TODAY…Monday, December 20th, after 4:00 pm. 
Log into Banner Web to obtain your grades: 

• Enter Secure Area - log in with your T-Wolves Email username & password  

• Click Student Records  
• Click Final Grades  
• Select the Term (Fall 2021) and click Submit.  Scroll down to view your final grades. 

Assistance is available by contacting the Enrollment Center at 716-614-6250 or via email at records@niagaracc.suny.edu.  
         

Student Life: 

     

https://nccc-sso.itec.suny.edu/authenticationendpoint/login.do?Name=PreLoginRequestProcessor&commonAuthCallerPath=%252Fcas%252Flogin&forceAuth=true&passiveAuth=false&service=https%3A%2F%2Fncccbanner.itec.suny.edu%3A443%2Fssomanager%2Fc%2FSSB&tenantDomain=carbon.super&sessionDataKey=84b2181c-40e7-44fd-9d74-a8d986cf44a2&relyingParty=BANNERSSB&type=cas&sp=BANNERSSB&isSaaSApp=false&authenticators=BasicAuthenticator:LOCAL
mailto:records@niagaracc.suny.edu


 

Campus Pantry: 
Beginning TODAY, we will not be accepting campus pantry weekly orders due to Winter Break. Weekly orders will resume the first 
week of classes in Spring 2022.  However, the Campus Pantry will be accessible with limited availability. If you need to utilize the pantry 
please contact Molly to make accommodations. Please note, the Campus Pantry will not be available from December 24th - January 
4th - due to the college being closed. If you have questions or need to make accommodations to access the campus pantry over Winter 
Break, please contact Molly at mcole@niagaracc.suny.edu. 
Molly Cole M.S., Student Life Technical Assistant 
Office of Student Life – G243 

 

College is closed on January 17th and NFCI library will be closed for the entire Winter Break. 

 
NCCC Shuttle Service:  
January 2022 
3 – 15 – No Shuttle Service 
16 – Shuttle Service Resumes – Sunday Hours 
17 – Martin Luther King Jr. Day – College closed – Holiday Hours 
18 – Shuttle Resumes for spring classes 
 

COVID Testing Hours for the Week of December 20:  
Sanborn Campus: 
Monday 12/20:  8am – 6pm 
Tuesday 12/21:  8am – 6pm 
Wednesday 12/22:  8am – 2:30pm 
Thursday 12/23:  Closed 
NFCI: 
Wednesday 12/22:  8:30am – 1:30pm 
Thursday 12/23:  Closed 
Amy Consier, Operations - G201  
 

Stay connected. Stay informed. Share your stories!   

    @NiagaraCountyCommunityCollege        @niagaraccc  @niagaraccc      NiagaraCCC  @niagaraccc 

 

Missed an issue of Weekly Wolf?  Visit this website for past issues: http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/      
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